
 
MUPY welcomed an exchanged student from Chiba University
 

Aug 21, 2012       
 
Assit.Prof. Usa Chaiakledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Affairs, and Dr. Supachoke MangMool
cordially welcome Mr. Naofumi Seira, an exchanged student from Chiba University. He will participate
in the pharmacology laboratory training program arranged by Dr. Supachoke during August 21-September
27, 2012. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/938


